From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 November 2014 19:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:59 PM on 30 Nov 2014 from Mr John Tattersall.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Tattersall

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Abingdon House Park Lane, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 5EU


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	My wife and I have lived on the other side of Park Lane from the land which is the subject of this application for over 20 years. While we support the application as a productive use of the area, and agree with other commentators that the equestrian events are well managed, we remain concerned about the level of noise as a result of commentaries broadcast through loudspeakers. In past years the noise of these commentaries has sometimes been incessant, disrupting the peaceful enjoyment of our garden. Of course, disruption is increased when the wind is in our direction, and much less when it is in the opposite direction. To be fair, since the comment that I submitted on the Taylors' previous application, there has been less disruption, whether through the more considerate siting of loudspeakers, a reduction in the use of continuous commentaries or good fortune in terms of wind direction, and we have welcomed this improvement. However, we feel that if the application is approved there should be some restriction or voluntary undertaking on the use of loudspeakers and commentaries. This could be in terms of the number of hours per day for which commentaries are to be broadcast, or the continuity of the commentaries.


